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Postponement and cancellation of FIM events 
 

My dear friends, 

 

In the past days I have spent most of my time validating postponements and cancellations 
of championships, all over the world. 

We, together with the National Federations and our Promoters, are doing everything we 
can to maintain what is our reason to exist: Motorcycling racing and Tourism events. 

However, the actual situation goes beyond our passion and we are obviously following the 
Government decisions. 

In these difficult times we must keep strong and hope that we get back soon to our core 
business, but we must be open to imaginative solutions. 

We are actually rescheduling our World Championship events for later in the year and 
even the dates of our General Assembly and the FIM Awards will be impacted. 

Important, now, is to preserve the health of our families as well as the Motorcycling 
family. 

 

Please accept the expression of my solidarity and my best personal regards. 

 

 

 

 

Jorge VIEGAS 
PRESIDENT 

 For the attention of:  
 
- all Members of the FIM Family 
 
 
 
Mies, 11 March 2020 


